
WWBA Radio 
2787 62 AVENUE NORTH 
ST. PETERSBURG, FLA. 33733 
TELEPHONE 527-2111 

December 29, 1971 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your letter of December 19th. 

Your log of our programming is quite accurate. The 
clarity of your reception of our signal is remarkable, since we op- 
erate with 1000 watts of power, and during the pre -sunrise period 
when you heard us, we are on reduced power of 500 watts. A com- 
bination, no doubt, of atmospheric conditions and your elaborate 
equipment. 

Again, thanks for your interest in the station. 

Cordially, 

guktILE 3a1kA,U 
Harold Hatfield 
Engineer 
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